
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 9th July 2021 
 
Latest Announcement from the government and what it means for schools 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you will be aware, the government announced this week, the removal of most Covid 19 
restrictions, from Monday 19th July. 
 
Whilst this is good news, we know that the new delta variant is highly transmissible and is 
still circulating within our community. 
 
The Local Authority has advised schools to keep the measures they have in place, until the 
end of the day on Wednesday 21st July.  
At our school this means 

• Adults wearing masks at drop off and pick up time 

• Year group bubbles 

• Staggered start and end times 

The last thing we want is for children or staff, to catch covid, or start the summer holidays 
self isolating. 
 
From the start of the new school year, on Monday 6th September 2021, we expect to 
remove all these measures. Look out for the last newsletter of the school year for more 
information. 
 
Many thanks as always, for your support and understanding  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sarah Mardell (Mrs) 
 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


